
Week of:     

Learning Focus

Happy New Year! 
During writing we 
came up with our own 
new year’s resolutions 
that we would like to 
accomplish in 2023. In 
math our focus has 
been on using 
different strategies to 
solve two-digit 
addition word 
problems. We spent 
time this week reading 
different Jan Brett 
books and studied 
what her texts always 
have in common. Ask 
your child what they 
thought about the 
ending of our recent 
chapter book read 
aloud, The Wild Robot!

1/16 - 1/20

1/20
Enrichment/Ski Day
1/27 
Early Release

Events

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER
Ms. Denney - Owl’s Nest

Phonics: Multisyllable 
words with silent e
Reading: Poems 
Math: Creating word 
problems
Science: Structure and 
properties of matter



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER
Ms. Denney - Owl’s Nest

Pictures! Click the owl to see more pictures 
from the past two weeks!

Playing a team building game with Becky!

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1tVQncKvdpmBKrjraHxTJ3OiWahQaQM6U?usp=sharing

